
 

 
 
 

Local Notice to Mariners: No 7 of 2023 
Issued 12th December 2023 

Temporary closure of Fuel Berth 
Monday 18 December 2023, 0830-1700 hrs 

 
The fuel berth at Royal Quays Marina will be out of operation between 
0830 and 1700 hrs approx. on Monday 18 December 2023 to allow for the 
installation of new equipment. 
 
Vessels needing to refuel on this date should plan to take fuel either side 
of the closure. 
 
Matthew Simms 
Marina Manager 
 
Royal Quays Marina 
Albert Edward Dock 
North Shields  NE29 6DU 
royalquays@boatfolk.co.uk 
0191 2728282 


